
CMF alerts the public about fraudulent e-mail 

August 19, 2021 — The Financial Market Commission (CMF) has issued an alert about 

the circulation of a fraudulent e-mail from the address abarahonas at cmf dash chile 

dot cl, which claims to be from the Commission. This fake e-mail invites people to 

click on a link to access a supposed new financial information module. Accordingly, 

the CMF declares to the public that it has no connection whatsoever with this email 

address nor with the link the fraudulent message calls to access. 

The Commission also reminds the public about the special alerts page for investors, 

policyholders, and banking customers available on its website. Interested parties 

can verify here whether an entity or person offering financial products or services is 

supervised by the CMF; review alerts issued by the CMF and other foreign regulators 

on unregulated entities or activities; and other important advice for the protection 

of investors, policyholders, and financial clients. 
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